
 

Please come to our meeting on 
3/12/2020 to learn more about the new 
fire station and training facility! 

Sherwood Hills Neighborhood Association 

MEETING REMINDER:  
THURSDAY, MARCH 12, 2020 

7:00 p.m.—8:30 p.m. 
St. John’s Lutheran Church—Basement meeting room 

11005 NE Highway 99, Vancouver WA 
PLEASE PARK IN BACK OF THE BUILDING & ENTER THRU BACK DOOR 

Please join us for our March meeting! Our meetings are open to all, 
homeowners and renters, businesses and employees.  

 

Visit our NEW County web page at:  
https://www.clark.wa.gov/county-manager/

sherwood-hills  
 

Thank you to our current Board Members: 
Honey and Darrell Bermel  Cliff Richard 
Betty Hennessey   Jan and Bill Pinaire 
Linda Elms - Emergency Prep Coordinator 
Vicki Fitzsimmons - President 360-607-8965 or  
email  vicki.fitzsimmons@edwardjones.com  

Thank you Bridget for being our email coordinator. To be added to our 
email list, write to bridget.mcleman@gmail.com.  

Our neighborhood boundaries are: 
West: Interstate 5—East: NE 50th Avenue 

North: NE 119th Street—South: NE 104th Street 

Your neighborhood map can be seen on the web at: 
https://gis.clark.wa.gov/ccimages/MapGallery/PDF/

Sherwood_Landscape_36x48.pdf  
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MEETING AGENDA—Thursday 03/12/2020   7:00-8:30 p.m. 
Featured Speaker:  David Schmitt Assistant Chief, Fire District 6 
David will let us know about exciting changes taking place under 
the leadership of newly promoted Fire Chief Kristan Maurer. 
This includes the newly constructed station and training facility.  

Clark County Sheriff Office will be represented by our liaison 
Deputy Taylor Bossert. He will give a short overview of any 
crime trends in our neighborhood and offer helpful suggestions 
to avoid becoming a crime victim.  

Other- we will host a discussion of "Brainstorming a Better 
Neighborhood" - what do you want to focus on to improve our 
area through the Neighborhood Association?  In the past we 
have done Neighborhood Clean Ups, Emergency Preparation 
meetings, Neighborhood Garage sale, Summer Picnics. 

At our next meeting in May we will focus on the new changes 
to the Senior Citizen's and Disabled Person's Exemption and 
Deferral Program. This is regarding the program to reduce prop-
erty taxes for certain qualified individuals. County officials Peter 
Van Nortwick, Assessor and Alishia Topper, Treasurer will 
attend.  

What types of speakers would you like to hear from? we have 
had Clark County Code Enforcement, Animal Control, Council for 
the Homeless, Volunteer Services, Public Works Dept. , County 
Councilors etc. If you have a topic or speaker you would like to 
suggest, please let us know.  
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